Latest arrangements for Labour
Department public services

Following the partial resumption of counter services on Monday,
Wednesday and Friday since March 2 in line with the Government's direction on
gradual resumption of public services in an orderly manner, the Labour
Department (LD) today (March 6) said that all counter services will resume on
Monday, Wednesday and Friday with effect from March 9.

Kwun Tong Occupational Health Clinic will remain open on Monday,
Wednesday and Friday, and Fanling Occupational Health Clinic on Tuesday and
Thursday.

The LD will continue to review the situation and make announcements as
appropriate.

For enquiries, members of the public can call the LD's 24-hour enquiry
hotline at 2717 1771 (the hotline is manned by 1823), or email the department
at enquiry@labour.gov.hk.
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